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Information Request PUB-FA-21:  Please provide the Newfoundland and Labrador industry average 1 

ULAE amount per vehicle for private passenger vehicles as reported in the most recently available 2 

(2013) GISA ULAE Report. Provide copies of applicable sections of the ULAE Report. 3 

FA Response: 4 

Our understanding is that the GISA ULAE Reports are not released publicly, and as such, we do not 5 

have access to this report and are therefore unable to provide as requested.  It is our understanding that 6 

the Superintendent of Insurance for Newfoundland & Labrador would be able to obtain a copy of the 7 

Report if so needed. 8 


